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The Americans with Disabilities Act 
The Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 (ADA) prohibits discrimination and ensures equal opportunity for persons  
with disabilities in employment, state and local government services, public accommodations, commercial facilities, and 
transportation (http://www.ada.gov/2010_regs.htm).

If you are a person with a disability covered by the ADA and would like to request an accommodation during the  
arbitration or mediation process, notify the AAA case management staff handling your case. 

For further information about the ADA, you may want to visit the following sites:

•	 the ADA National Network’s website http://adata.org/national-network#map. 

•	 For a variety of information on disability programs and services nationwide, the U.S. federal government  
website http://www.ada.gov.
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